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CARL J. SARDEGNA
Senior Delegate

The Staff of Supernaculum, the Commission’s
an_tholog%/ of student-written literature, is com-
prised of James Hynes, Francis D’Ambra, Editor,

and Francis Cassidy.

George DeGeorge and Sal Allocco discuss the
format for the issue of the Commission’s
Literary Newsletter.
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Harold Clines and George Sztabnik, Associate Editors of the

Literary

Newsletter,

make last minute
before publication.

changes

in

copy

¢

Richard Salmon discusses the mimeographing of
Literary Newsletter with Reverend Brother

the

Alexander,

O.S.F,

College Registrar.

(Above) Kevin Quirke makes

corrections in copy for Super-

naculum, while Charles Cain
(below) reads proofs.
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